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Thank You All!

Congratulations! DIREC, 2010 held in New Delhi/ NCR from 27-29 October, 2010 has
been a tremendous SUCCESS with over 70 Ministerial and High level delegations, 235
Speakers, 13,500 attendees from countries across Europe, the Americas, Asia, Africa,
Middle East and the Melanesia witnessing the 3-day Conference proceedings and more
than 20,000 visiting the Trade Show Floor wherein 550 companies show cased their
newer products, inventions, technologies for having discussions and business to
business meetings for technology transfer, investments and setting up of joint
ventures. It could only be done by the entire renewable energy community acting
more in concert and with greater collaboration.

Most importantly of all, DIREC, 2010 brought together those people able to effect
change - ministers, high-level decision makers, policy level thinkers, the
entrepreneurs, the industry experts and the investors from all over the Globe.

On behalf of the Government of India, Ministry of New and Renewable Energy, | wish
to thank all of you, everyone who came from many places and countries, for your
valuable contributions and the time dedicated to this inspirational event which
reinforces our united commitment to the future of renewable energy.

This conference has succeeded in achieving its objective / theme by stimulating,
actions and further debates in Upscaling and Mainstreaming Renewables for Energy
Security, Climate Change and Economic Development and | am sure that many others
have been stimulated and learned great deal from the 3-day Event.

Excellent comments are flowing in from the high level dignitaries and participants as
well as those who have learned about this conference and regret for not being able to
attend. Requests for proceedings and documents as well as recordings are too
enormous for us to handle at present.

We are now compiling a post conference report and same will shortly be available on
DIREC as well as Ministry’s websites for reference and benefit of all.

Finally once again, | wish to thank you for your contribution to the conference.

Best wishes
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